To the Senate Select Committee on Medicare, Government of Australia

I am concerned that the proposed new Medicare policy is a move away from a system that has provided equity of access to health, health care and basic physical concern, to one that is simply providing a safety net for those less capable of providing that for themselves. The system has previously valued equity of access for all, and the dignity and health that flows from that.  I urge you to retain that value in the new system.

Yours sincerely,

Mary Tinney

104 Robinson Road South

Ocean View Q 4521
